
Keady with Althorpe Parish Council
Clerk’s Report:  April 2023
	1.0

	Works on Pumping Station Footpaths
The Clerk has spoken to Galiford Try and all works are now due to be completed by end of July 2023. The final works are landscaping and works on the road to the south side of the pumping station


	2.0

	Flood Defence Works 
Cllr Briggs reported that North Lincolnshire Council are in discussion with the Environment Agency regarding strategic flood risk.
The surveys have been completed and Mott Macdonald are looking at the findings, so that they can update their assumptions on the number of low spot intervention requests and also for the mechanism for undertaking the top-up works.
NLC will need to undertake a design and cost exercise to ascertain what the revised costs will be. NLC are awaiting details of the presented information from the EA. The original amount of money budgeted to be put into the scheme by NLC may now need to be higher because of the rise in costs.
Timescales are awaited, depending on the outcome of the above.


	3.0 

	Steps to Access Riverbank - Opposite Keadby Pumping Station
The Clerk met with Galliford Try to discuss the timescale for the new steps. These steps will need planning approval and will need to meet current H&S requirements, therefore the timescale for completion is the end of July 2023 - which is when the contractor expects to complete all works on-site. 


	4.0

	King’s Coronation Grant

The Clerk has ordered sandwiches with the grant. Althorpe’s order will be collected on 7th May and Keadby’s on 6th May.


	5.0


	Pavement Outside Spencer Fencing, Keadby
Spencer Fencing have been delayed in clearing the stain from the concrete ‘wash’ that is on the footpath, but expect to get it completed this week.
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